
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

June 11th, 2020 

 

Greetings of Peace to all Parishioners of Holy Family Kajang, 
 
With the temporary suspension of Masses, I hope all of you are doing well, staying safe and healthy. 
I look forward to meeting you soon, when it is safe to congregate once again.  
 
Our parish is at the heart of our Catholic life and mission. The Church needs a financial lifeline 
because the temporary suspension of masses has resulted in an 80% shortfall in offertory 
collections.  
 
I pray for the continued generosity of our parishioners. If you are able to, please channel your 
contributions via e-banking, directly into the Parish’s banking account or through the Boost e-wallet 
by scanning the QR code below: 
 
Name of Bank: AmBank 
Account Number: 186-201-200340-4 
Account Holder’s Name: Church of the Holy Family  
Payment Reference: Defray 
Other information: hfckajang@gmail.com 
 
Contributions will need to be made individually and not collectively or on behalf of other 
parishioners. I regret any inconvenience caused. For contributions above RM10,000, the Parish will 
need to ask for the personal details of the donor. Please also get in touch with the Parish office 
should you need a receipt for your contribution. The collection will be channelled towards expenses 
such as utility bills, staff wages and necessary maintenance costs. 
 
I understand this is a difficult time, and some of you may need help getting by. The Parish Integral 
Human Development (PIHD) has established a MCO Relief Fund to provide assistance to those in 
need and are working closely with BEC coordinators to help parishioners and our community in this 
difficult time. Should you need more details, please reach out to your respective BEC coordinator, 
the BECCOT, or the PIHD Ministry.  
 
All of you are in my thoughts and prayers, and I lift you up each day as I celebrate the Holy Mass.  
 
Serving all of you with Joy,  
Rev. Fr. Andrew Kooi 
Parish Priest 


